Sue Kenny and to whom it May Concern,

I am requesting the authorization to have amplified music at my car show. The show, Riverside Rally is scheduled for May 14, 2022. I have reserved Riverside Park for the event. I have also sent in the Special Event Application Form. The event has been complimented on by my neighbors, community spectators and city officials on how well organized the show is. As you may already know I have held this show since 2013. During this time I have used my PA speakers out of my home at 1010 Riverside Dr. The speakers are placed in my yard and projected into the street to provide classic car show music as well as announcements needed to run the show in a safe manner. The music and announcements are planned to begin at 9am and end by 2pm the day of the show 4-14-2022. Your approval to this request will be greatly appreciated. Thank you in advance for supporting Riverside Rally.

Best Regards

Chris L. Wachel